
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
03 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Roper Gulf Regional Council Offers Condolences and Announces Office Closures 
 
 
Roper Gulf Regional Council extends its deepest condolences to Mayor Tony Jack and his family following the 
passing of his beloved partner.  
 
We offer our heartfelt support to Mayor Jack and his family during this profoundly difficult time. 
 
As a mark of respect, all Roper Gulf Regional Council offices and services will be closed tomorrow, Monday 4 
November 2024.  
 
This closure includes all council-operated facilities and services across the region.  
 
With respect for the Mayor Jack’s wishes for privacy during this period, all queries should be directed to David 
Hurst, CEO of Roper Gulf Regional Council. 
 
We thank the community for their understanding and support 
 
Normal operations will resume on Tuesday, 5 November 2024. 
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